December 10, 2011

TO: Carol Bauer Executive Coordinator

FROM: Battalion Chief Michael Kalina EMS Coordinator

RE: Stork Pin Presentations

We will be recognizing two teams of paramedics for delivering babies in the Medic Units while en-route to the hospitals.

The first field delivery was on March 31, 2008 at 12:50 pm. The Paramedics delivered Sydney Jean Tuesselt weighing in at 4lbs.10oz. Sydney was born with a prolapsed cord and breech delivery. The family with Sydney will be at the Village Board Meeting and will participate in the Stork Pin Presentation. The Paramedics involved are FFPM Jack Shafer, FFPM Glen Scudder, FFPM Tony Sally, FFPM Frank Angileri, FF/EMT Bob Hopper and Lt/PM Vince Hanlon.

The second field delivery was on April 12, 2008 at 09:29 am. The Paramedics delivered a full term baby girl. Both mother and baby did well. The family will not be at the Board Meeting. The Paramedics were FFPM Shafer, FFPM Tim Hogan, FFPM Dan Ekhart, FFPM Tim Moran, FF/EMT Jim Barron and Lt/PM Ray Kickert.

Mk